DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL

P.O. Box 942898 Sacramento, CA 94298-0001 (916) 843-3001 (800) 735-2929 (TT/TDD)

(800) 735-2922 (Voice)

February 3, 2016

File No.: 1.9486.A16014.SFFD

Chief Joanne Hayes-White San Francisco Fire Department 698 Second Street San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Chief Hayes

On Tuesday, February 2, 2016, members of the San Francisco Fire Department responded to a medical call involving a California Highway Patrol officer. Their swift response and the medical aid they provided were paramount in our officer arriving at the hospital quickly. We are happy to report that he will make a full recovery thanks to the efforts of Paramedic Destin Tianero, Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) Brandon Yukich, and Paramedic Intern Joshua Edelman.

I personally want to thank you and your staff for coming to our aid so quickly. Please convey my gratitude to Paramedic Tianero, EMT Yukich, and Paramedic Intern Edelman for their efforts. Knowing we can rely on the San Francisco Fire Department when the need arises offers a measure of reassurance and, as always, we stand ready to reciprocate should you ever have a need.

Sincerely,

J. A. FARROW

Commissioner



An Internationally Accredited Agency

